
After careful consideration and consultation, the Unified Board has decided to return to 

in-person worship services starting on October 10, 2021 at 11 am.  

Everyone will need to pre-register to attend upcoming worship services. Please send an 

email to outofthecold@golden.net or call into the church’s voicemail at 519-434-

9173 between Wednesday and Friday (no later than 6 pm) of the week prior to 

Sunday and indicate that you are planning to attend the service. (For example, 

October 6-8 to pre-register for October 10, etc.). If needed, this information will be used 

for contact tracing. 

Ample parking for the Sunday worship service is available in the church parking lot (off 

Maitland), along Maitland St. and Dundas St (parking is free on Sundays), or in the 

Catholic Central High School parking lot to the west of the church (generously offered by 

the school to our congregation for Sundays). Everyone is asked to enter and exit the 

church through the ramp doors on Dundas St. and to wear a face covering over 

their nose, mouth and chin while in the building (if you forget yours, disposable 

ones are available). Please use the hand sanitizer that is provided and pay attention 

to the physical distancing marks on the sidewalk and in the hallways. In the 

Sanctuary you may sit wherever there is a green strip of tape.  Doing so will provide you 

with at least a 2-metre (6 feet) distance from other worshippers.  If you need help there 

are ushers in the Sanctuary to help you find a seat.  Our custodian will have cleaned the 

church building prior to your entering and will be frequently sanitizing high touch surfaces. 

The Unified Board looks forward to seeing you at our upcoming in-person Sunday worship 

services. We are doing all that we can to ensure that everyone can safely attend. We are 

highly recommending that you be double vaccinated to attend worship services. 

Everyone should answer the screening questions found at https://covid-

19.ontario.ca/screening/customer/  before leaving home or at the ramp door before 

entering the building. If you have further questions about the congregation's returning 

to in-person worship services, please send them to outofthecold@golden.net or call 

519-434-9173. 
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